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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

The children have been working hard to learn each other’s 
names. Ask your child about their friends. Can they name 

two children who they play with in Nursery? 

Story of the Week 
 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

This week the children have listened to a story called Brown 
Bear Brown Bear What Do You See?  This story has helped 
the children to learn the different names of animals and to 

also name lots of different colours too. 

 
 

 We have been learning about the different parts of the 
face this week too. The children have made their own bear 

faces using playdough. The children are now becoming 
confident at naming and labelling where the eyes, nose, 

mouth and ears are. 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘If 
You’re Happy and You Know It’. See the rhyme 
below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 

forget to share this on Seesaw.  
If You’re Happy and You Know It 

 
If you’re happy and you know it, 

 Clap your hands! 
If you’re happy and you know it, 

 Clap your hands! 
If you’re happy and you know it, 
And you really want to show it: 
If you’re happy and you know it, 

Clap your hands. 
 

Check out the video link below: 
 If you're happy and you know it (second version) - BBC 

Teach 

Reminder of Nursery Gate Opening Times 

 

The Nursery gate is open in the morning at 8.30am and 
closes at 8.40am. In the afternoon, the gate is open at 
12.30pm and is closed at 12.40pm. If the gate is closed 

then please take your child to the school’s office.  

 
Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? Have 
they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  
 

 Names in Uniform 

 

Please make sure your child’s name is written inside their 
jumpers, cardigans and coats. This will make it easier to 

identify who they belong to and will help to stop these items 
from getting lost. 



 

 


